
 

Paige Selvey joins Astera Health 
WADENA, Minn. – June. 17, 2023 – Paige Selvey, MD, is the newest provider at Astera 
Health. Dr. Selvey will provide family medicine services and obstetrics starting in August 
2023. She graduated from Concordia College in Moorhead and attended the University of 
Minnesota Medical School.   

The new physician on the Astera Health team has been a part of hundreds of births and 
looks forward to serving the residents of Wadena and beyond. Dr. Selvey and her 
husband are natives of the area, having grown up in Eagle Bend, Minnesota.   

Outside of obstetrics, Dr. Selvey enjoys reading and the outdoors. To learn more about Dr. 
Selvey, visit asterahealth.org.  

 

 

ABOUT ASTERA HEALTH 
Astera Health is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. 
It offers care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, 
obstetrics, orthopedics and rehabilitation. Astera Health operates a hospital and medical 
clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five 
satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and 
Verndale. Visit asterahealth.org. 
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